
WOODSIDE PRIMARY ACADEMY  

Nursery (Day Care) Newsletter 

Welcome Back to Nursery! 
An Exciting New Start to Term 

We would like to welcome back our parents and children  

to Nursery (Day Care) and hope you enjoyed   

your end of year break! 

 

In our first week back, we have been very busy preparing for 

our new topics for this term.  Acorn and Cherry Class children 

have been learning about people who help us and have 

created a display using books.  We have set up a  

veterinarian surgery for role play in the nursery and a Police 

Station in the garden. 

 

Lilac Room have working with high contrasting colours as an 

effective way of stimulating the children’s vision.  

They have created a display with black and white patterns, 

used a variety of black and white textiles and objects as a part 

of their activities during the day. 

 

This term, Magnolia room will be focusing on nature and have 

created a nature corner. The children have been digging up 

soil and looking at different bugs and insects from the garden. 

 

Best Wishes, The Nursery Team  

Happy New Year to All! 

SORRY IT’S LATE! 


